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TRAFFIC AND ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY PANEL – 26 February 
2019 
 
PUBLIC QUESTIONS (ITEM 4) 
 
Under Rule 49 of the Executive Procedure Rules, members of the public 
may question the Chair of a Panel at meetings.  There is a time limit of 
15 minutes for the asking and answering of public questions.  
 
1. 
 
Questioner: 
 

David Busse, Resident 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Jerry Miles, Chair of the Traffic and Road 
Safety Advisory Panel 

Question: 
 

White House Drive Stanmore CPZ Signage Issue: 
Please can we have permit space times changed from 
HB status 3-4 to a double 10-11 and 3-4 
Monday through to Sunday? 

 
2. 
 
Questioner: 
 

Bhavish Shah, Resident 

Asked of: 
 

Councillor Jerry Miles, Chair of the Traffic and Road 
Safety Advisory Panel 

Question: 
 

In reference to White House Drive: 
 
As parking is a premium, what do we need to do to 
convert some of the single yellow line space into 
parking bays for residents? 
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